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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO79_Phone_Call
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 1/20/2011 3:20 PM
End: Thu 1/20/2011 3:30 PM
Duration: 10 minutes

After playing phone tag for a bit, connect with Robert Cheung of AMEC / Geomatrix regarding recent exchange of letters. 
In regards to the technical responses in their Jan 10, 2011 letter, the vapor wells VP1 to VP3 are intended to be installed in 
addition to use of existing points (non-vapor use previously).  In regards to relocating or replacing MW-B1, both agree 
most likely is replacement.  Both also agree to get apples to apples comparison to existing well screens, replacement well 
screen should be 20 ft;  ACEH also believes it warranted to get shorter wells sections due to discussions / disagreements 
as to the specific depth the hydrocarbons are flowing along.  Broach possibility of a 20 ft screen as well as a CMT type 
well, which could be installed at same time, no logging, same mob, to get this info and address the concern; this would 
help future discussions or SCM generation. 


